
 

 

  

 

 

 

              
            25th February 2014 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Options Evening-Wednesday 5th March 2014 at 6pm-7pm 

You are invited to the Year 9 Options Evening which will take place on Wednesday 5th March 2014. This is 
an important evening at which you and your son/daughter will receive information and guidance with 
regards to choosing options for their GCSE study. 

The evening will start with a 15 min presentation followed by an opportunity to talk to staff in various 
subject departments. 

It is imperative that you attend in order to fully support your son/daughter in making the right choices for 
their options. 

Failure to attend may result in your son/daughter’s options being chosen for them. 

 
With thanks for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
T Gunning 
Head of Learning Year 8 & 9 
 
     
  


